
Primary care provider induction 
to RACF service provision

Northern Queensland Primary Health Network 
(NQPHN) invites general practitioners (GPs) to 
attend one of three webinars providing an 
introduction and orientation on how to engage and 
prepare for a visit to residential aged care facilities 
(RACFs) in your local area.

With an ageing population and the release of the 
report into Royal Commission into Aged Care 
Quality and Safety, a need for more primary care 
services to be accessible to those living in RACFs 
is evident. 

Presented by AGPAL subject matter expert Dr 
Paresh Dawda, the webinar will cover:
• preparing for your visit – key stakeholders to 

connect with and who to coordinate your 
visit with

• what to expect when you visit an RACF when 
providing GP services

• shared care planning
• safe communication and collaboration with 

RACF staff.

This webinar is a part of the NQPHN Aged Care 
GP Support and Capacity Building Initiative.

For general practitioners starting or interested in providing care to RACF residents 

Dates, times, and registration
Webinar one
Thursday 18 November 2021
6pm–7pm
bit.ly/3mi1rLN

Webinar two
Thursday 27 January 2022
1pm-2pm
bit.ly/3vOuVnl

Webinar three
Thursday 10 March 2022
6pm-7pm
bit.ly/3vOohh4

Where
Online webinar via Zoom

For more information, contact:
Kerry Draper
p: (07) 4963 4400
e: kerry.draper@nqphn.com.au

www.nqphn.com.au/events 

Presenter
Dr Paresh Dawda, 
(MB, BS, DRCOG, DFRSH, 
FRCGP).
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